
“Bright floral and spice notes lend brightness to 
this elegant, perfumed Syrah form Bob Lind-
quist. Silky and refined, with gorgeous mid-
weight structure, the 2021 is an ideal wine to 
drink now or over the next handful of years.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous 

 

2021 

Syrah Central Coast 

 

“Bright floral and spice notes lend brightness to 
this elegant, perfumed Syrah form Bob Lind-
quist. Silky and refined, with gorgeous mid-
weight structure, the 2021 is an ideal wine to 
drink now or over the next handful of years.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous 

 

2021 

Syrah Central Coast 

 

“Bright floral and spice notes lend brightness to 
this elegant, perfumed Syrah form Bob Lind-
quist. Silky and refined, with gorgeous mid-
weight structure, the 2021 is an ideal wine to 
drink now or over the next handful of years.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous 

 

2021 

Syrah Central Coast 

 

“Bright floral and spice notes lend brightness to 
this elegant, perfumed Syrah form Bob Lind-
quist. Silky and refined, with gorgeous mid-
weight structure, the 2021 is an ideal wine to 
drink now or over the next handful of years.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous 

 

2021 

Syrah Central Coast 

 

“Bright floral and spice notes lend brightness to 
this elegant, perfumed Syrah form Bob Lind-
quist. Silky and refined, with gorgeous mid-
weight structure, the 2021 is an ideal wine to 
drink now or over the next handful of years.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous 

 

2021 

Syrah Central Coast 

 

“Bright floral and spice notes lend brightness to 
this elegant, perfumed Syrah form Bob Lind-
quist. Silky and refined, with gorgeous mid-
weight structure, the 2021 is an ideal wine to 
drink now or over the next handful of years.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous 

 

2021 

Syrah Central Coast 

 


